
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will implement roadway improvements along 
Beville Road (State Road 400) from Williamson Boulevard (County Road 4009) to east of Forest 
Lake Boulevard in Daytona Beach, Volusia County. This segment of Beville Road will be repaved 
to extend the life of the roadway and provide a smoother ride for traveling motorists. 
Additionally, this project will extend the existing westbound Beville Road left turn lanes onto 
Williamson Boulevard.

This project will also include new highway signs, new roadway markings, minor drainage 
upgrades, and traffic signal enhancements. Additional safety improvements will include new 
crosswalks, pedestrian signals, and pedestrian landings at the Beville Road signalized 
intersections of Williamson Boulevard and Pelican Bay Drive. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent single lane closures on eastbound and westbound Beville 
Road during construction. Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert 
motorists of lane closures. 

Pedestrians can expect intermittent sidewalk detours at the Beville Road signalized intersections 
at Williamson Boulevard and Pelican Bay Drive to accommodate pedestrian traffic around the 
work area.

The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. For 
the most current project details, make sure to visit the project page on FDOT’s Central Florida 
Roads website, www.cflroads.com.

Financial Project Identification
(FPID) No. 442906-1

RESURFACING AND SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

Volusia County

PROJECT START 
October 2022

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$3 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Summer 2023

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

386-740-3566 
britney.jones@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

Beville Road (S.R. 400) from Williamson Boulevard to east of Forest Lake Boulevard 

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP

https://www.cflroads.com/project/442906-1
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